### hpercy@worldbank.or, 20:11 1/7/98 -040, Re: CV OF TEAM MEMBE

Return-Path: <hpercy@worldbank.org>
Date: Wed, 01 Jul 1998 20:11:48 -0400

From: hpercy@worldbank.org

Subject: Re: CV OF TEAM MEMBERS

To: CIA Public Relations <cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th>

Content-disposition: inline X-Lotus-FromDomain: WORLDBANK

Dear Dr. Umaly,

There are missing pages in the fax. I did not receive a complete CV from

you or any of the members that you sent , except for Dr. Nygen Yan Dao.

an you please have your assistant re-fax the information as I have missing

pages. Thank you.

Regards, Herma Percy

CIA Public Relations <cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th> on 06/30/98 02:23:24 AM

To: Herma Percy

cc:

Subject: CV OF TEAM MEMBERS

Dear MS. PERCY,

O Nonsoir on Months

Center for laternational Affairs

8140

1044 Jun 4 / 2 JUL 1998

Printed for Center for International Affairs <cenintaf@cc%.s

# hpercy@worldbank.or, 20:11 1/7/98 -040, Re: CV OF TEAM MEMBE

We are sending by fax as requested the available CV of the proposed

team

members. We have faxed and emailed them for the more recent copies of

their

CVs but we have not received any reply as of now. Thus, the ones we are

sending are those on file with AUAP. Unfortunately, for Dr. Zhou Wei Hua,

we

do not have any copy as he is not an officer of AUAP. I will  $\underline{s}$ end them a

minder and to request them to send the CV to your office directly.

Once again, thank you for all your support.

Yours sincerely,
Prof. Dr. Ruben C. Umaly
Director, Center for International Affairs

#### RE:

As a follow up of my previous email regarding the World Bank project, kindly send your CV as soon as possible to MS. HERMAN PERCY

a à

àà

fax: 202 -522-1656 OR 202 522-7108 or by Email: <hpercy@worldbank.org>

## hpercy@worldbank.or, 10:27 13/7/98 +07, CHINA CONFERENCE

To: hpercy@worldbank.org

From: Center for International Affairs

<cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th> Subject: CHINA CONFERENCE

Cc: Bcc:

X-Attachments:

Dear Mrs. Percy,

Thank you for your letter of 8 July. We understand about the possible delay. We are grateful for keeping us in your active file and we look forward to the possible participation of the team at a later date.

Once again, may heartfelt appreciation and gratitude for your consideration.

With best regards.

Yours sincerely, Prof. Dr. Ruben C. Umaly Director, Center for International Affairs



## hpercy@worldbank.or, 16:47 8/7/98 -040, Seminar

Return-Path: <hpercy@worldbank.org>

Date: Wed, 08 Jul 1998 16:47:15 -0400

From: hpercy@worldbank.org

Subject: Seminar

To: Na12@cornell.edu, davies@exchange.tc.columbia.edu,

cmarquis@correo.spu.edu.ar, mckinnon.walker@bigpond.com,

Center for International Affairs

Dbj@acsu.buffalo.edu,

Cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th, wichit@ccs.sut.ac.th,

cie@nms.kyunghee.ac.kr,

us2104@fox.ubaya.ac.id, wuyu@ynu.edu.cn,

sggarcia@campus.mty.itesm.mx

Cc: hmukherjee@worldbank.org

Content-disposition: inline

X-Lotus-FromDomain: WORLDBANK

Dear Colleague,

Please view the attached.

(See attached file: SEMINAR.DOC)

Sincerely,

Herma Percy

Content-type: application/msword;

name="SEMINAR.DOC"

Content-Disposition: attachment; filename="SEMINAR.DOC"

Content-Description: Word 6.0 Windows/Mac

Attachment Converted: C:\EUDORA\SEMINAR4.doc

2000

1818 H Street N.W. Washington, D.C. 20433 U.S.A. (202) 477-1234

Cable Address: INTBAFRAD Cable Address: INDEVAS

July 8, 1998

Dear Colleague,

China: Higher Education Organizational Reform Seminar

We have received your CV regarding the International Seminar on Higher Education Organizational Reform for China. Thank you for submitting the information promptly and indicating your interest in participating in this policy activity.

We have heard recently from the Ministry of Education in China, which had in the first instance sought World Bank assistance for planning this seminar. They have requested a hold on the seminar until they reach decisions regarding their own internal reorganization, which includes massive downsizing of staff.

As far as we can see, the signs indicate that the Seminar will not be held until the latter half of the calendar year of 1999. We are keeping all the information you have provided on active file. We will continue to inform you on the details as things materialize. If there are any questions, please contact Hena Mukherjee at 202-458-9010 or fax 202-522-1656.

Sincerely,

Herma Percy East Asia and Pacific Region Education Sector Unit

cc: Hena Mukherjee